
 

SOUTH 
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WRITTEN ANSWER PROVIDED TO 

PUBLIC QUESTION 
 

 

1. Public question from Annette Taverner 
  

Question: 
 
Annette Taverner said that she lived in the Nether Edge area and the roads were 
full of potholes. She said the Council workmen would paint a yellow ring around 
the pothole and then come and fill it in with tarmac. She asked what are we paying 
for? 
 
Are there are any plans to properly resurface Sheldon Road in Sharrow and, if so, 
what are the timescales as there are numerous large potholes and the temporary 
fixes don’t work, feel the road is dangerous for some users e.g. cyclists? 
 
Ms. Taverner then referred to the tree dispute. She said that she had been told 
that if she stood in her garden, she would be arrested. She said that she had given 
evidence at the Inquiry and had had not response from those responsible, she felt 
totally failed by the Council. Ms. Taverner said that on her road, it had once been 
a community prior to the tree felling issue, now there was no community cohesion 
and asked the Labour Councillor present to comment on this. 
 

  
Response: 
 
The following response has been provided by Amey Customer Services: 
 

Please be advised that we are currently programming the second phase of 
our road and footway resurfacing schedule, and therefore, we are unable 
to provide a full list of which roads in the Nether Edge and Sharrow areas, 
will be included.   
 
It is, however, unlikely that Sheldon Road will be included in this year’s 
programme, but we can confirm will be included in next year’s programme.   
 
We can confirm that the carriageways and footways on Kenwood Park 
Road, Kenwood Road, Kenwood Crescent and Chippinghouse Road will 
be included in this year’s resurfacing programme, unfortunately, we are 
currently unable to give an exact timeframe for these works, but residents 
will be notified, in writing, approximately 2 weeks before works commence.  
 
In the meantime, pending resurfacing, all roads and footways in the Nether 
Edge and Sharrow areas will continue to be inspected and any necessary 
repairs will be carried out, to ensure they are safe for all road users.    
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We hope this information is helpful to you, however, if you have any further 
queries please do not hesitate to contact Customer Services at 
streetsahead@sheffield.gov.uk, via the website 
www.sheffield.gov.uk/streetsahead or by telephone on (0114) 273 4567. 
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